
2024 Environmental Performance Index 

Corrigendum 
7 October 2024 

 
After publishing the 2024 Environmental Performance Index (EPI) on 3 June 2024, the 
EPI team became aware of three small errors that impacted the results: 

1. The weights assigned to the Wastewater Collected and Wastewater Treated 
indicators in the Water Resources category should be 1.5% each, not 2%. 
 

2. A coding error affected the identification of performance targets for indicators 
based on percentiles of raw values. This error impacted the scores of five 
indicators in the Environmental Health policy objective: Household solid fuels, 
NO2 exposure, Lead exposure, Unsafe sanitation, and Unsafe drinking water. 
 

3. An error in our formula incorrectly calculated the geometric mean of the 
Bioclimatic Ecosystem Resilience Index across a country’s territory. 

We have now corrected these three mistakes and published updated results. 

While there were minor changes in the scores and rankings of some countries in the 
overall EPI and some of its component categories, these corrections did not affect the 
main conclusions in the 2024 EPI report. 


